
2025
FOOTBALL 
COACHING APPLICATIONS WELCOME 

Please email expressions of interest to:
murrayvillefootballclub@gmail.com

Interested in helping take a club to the next level? Murrayville Football
Club are taking applications for coaches & players for the 2025 season.
After a premiership in 2024, we’re excited for what the future can bring! 

We are a small country club with hardworking volunteers and a dedicated
following of supporters in the Murray Valley Football Netball League. 

APPLICATIONS
CLOSE 5.00PM
FRIDAY 11TH
OCTOBER, 2024

For further information, call or text 
Clayton Sporn 0434 490 207 


